
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
Haw Lane, Olveston – Proposed Footway 

Widening 
 

Proposed Scheme 
The proposed scheme is to widen the existing footpath and provide a suitable refuge consisting of 
tactile paving to connect separate sections of existing footway to allow pedestrians to cross safely 
in between the bus stop and the junction with Haw Lane. 

 

 
You can view further details about the proposals online at: 

www.southglos.gov.uk/consultation 
or by scanning the QR code below  

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

To respond to the consultation and have your views taken 
into account, you must complete the Questionnaire 

The questionnaire can be completed online or if you do not have internet access please see 
below.  

 
Please respond by 3rd July 2019 to have your say 

 
If you do not have access to the internet and wish to receive a paper copy of the information and 
questionnaire to complete, please request a copy by telephone using the contact information below. 
 
Tel:  01454 864 539 

      

http://www.southglos.gov.uk/consultation

